
 
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                                                22nd June 2023 

 

YEAR 6 (CURRENT YEAR 5) RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO HILLTOP OUTDOOR CENTRE – JULY 2024  

  

We are delighted to let you know that we have provisionally booked a residential visit to Hilltop 

Outdoor Centre in Sherringham from Wednesday 10th July to Friday 12th July 2024.   

Hilltop Outdoor Centre is a family run independent education centre offering an array of different 

activities. Please take a look at their website www.hilltopoutdoorcentre.co.uk  for further 

information.  

The cost of this residential will be approximately £300.00 per child. This includes the accommodation, 

all food, activities and coach travel. We will confirm the exact cost of this residential once we know 

the final number of children attending. To secure the date we are asking for an initial non-refundable 

deposit of £40 to be made on School Money by Monday 3rd July.  

    

The remainder of the balance, which again is non-refundable, will then need to be paid as per the 

following deadlines: 

 

£60 by 29th September 2023 

£65 by 1st December 2023 

£65 by 1st March 2024 

balance of approximately £70 by 1st May 2024 

 

If you have any questions please email pupiladmin@baston.lincs.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs A Forster  

Headteacher   

  

      

 

 
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

    Headteacher Mrs Amy Forster 
103a Main Street, Baston, Peterborough, PE6 9PB  

Telephone 01778 560430  
e-mail enquiries@baston.lincs.sch.uk   www.baston-school.co.uk  
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